
Dojo Message 4th December 2020 
 
Please be reminded that we are operating a one-way system when dropping off and 
collecting children. 
 
If you are collecting children in years 1-5 please enter the school through the Craven Avenue 
gate and exit through the Long Road gate. 
 
Please continue to maintain the social distancing rules while waiting to enter and while on 
the playground. 
 
Thank you 
 
 
 


